
Ladies and gentlemen, friends, and soon-to-be former colleagues, 

Well, here we are, gathered to say farewell. It feels a bit like a sitcom 

finale, just with fewer commercial breaks and thankfully no laugh track. 

I'm moving on from this wonderful place, trading my office chair for a 

new adventure, but don't worry, I'll always carry the memories--and 

probably some outstanding emails--with me. 

I've learned so much here. Like how to rely heavily on the Ctrl-Z 

function! And that one person's "urgent" is another's "next week." You 

all have taught me the art of deciphering cryptic meeting invites--thank 

you, detective skills upgraded. 

But in all seriousness, it's been an incredible journey with amazing 

people. I'll miss the coffee breaks, the laughs, and even the 

questionable dance moves at our holiday parties. You've been more than 

just colleagues; you're my extended work family. But don't expect me at 

Thanksgiving... unless there's pie. 

Keep in touch, and remember, I'll still be haunting your inboxes with the 

occasional life update. So, this isn't goodbye. It's more like, "See you 

around!"--unless I see you first and decide to run in the other 

direction. 

Thank you, everyone, for the memories and support. Let's raise a coffee 

mug or something a bit stronger to continued success and happiness for us 

all! 

Stay awesome! 


